
Interoffice Memorandum 

January 23, 2023 

TO: Mayor Jerry L. Demings 
-AND-

SUBJECT: 

County Commissioners 

Carrie Mathes, CFCM, NlGP-CPP, CPPO, C.P.M., Manager II 
Procurement Division 

February 7, 2023 - BCC Discussion Item 
United Way Update 

On February 7, 2023, I will provide a review of the Orange County Government 2022 United Way 
campaign. 

This item has been scheduled for information purposes only and requires no Board action. 

CM/dr 


